
 

 

High aspirations and a shared passion for learning 

 
            Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to remind you about our Sports Day this year which will take place in 

Greatfields Park (weather permitting). Please note the times below. 

Years 3-4:  Tuesday 27th June 2017 – 9.15am start 

Years 5-6: Tuesday 27th June 2017 – 1.15pm start 

Years 1-2:  Wednesday 28th June 2016 – 9.15am start 

We encourage parents and carers to come along to Greatfields Park and celebrate their 

child’s success in a polite and respectful manner, remembering that the children are there 

to have fun and enjoy sport. We will mark the children’s sporting area with tape – 

parents/carers must remain behind the tape at all times.  

Whilst we would prefer that photos are not taken, we cannot stop you from doing so. 

Therefore, we ask you to ensure that if you do take a photo of your child and others are 

captured, you do not upload or share the photos on social media networks. This is to 

ensure that you comply with national child protection guidelines. 

Please be reminded that both children and parents are encouraged to wear their team 

colours for the event and that sun cream and sun hats should be worn. Your class teacher 

will let you know your team colour. 

In the event of poor weather and cancellation, a notice will be put on the school website at 

the earliest opportunity.   

We thank you for your continued support and look forward to seeing you at our Sports Day. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

           R Mitchell 

           Headteacher 


